
 

Welcome Back! 

My name is Anne Saffron and I am thrilled for our school year to begin! 

Through the love of art my goal is to bring out the artist in every child that I know is still hidden 

deep down from childhood. Before students can write they create lines and shapes and scribbles. 

They draw! We sometimes get so focused on getting math problems correct or working on our 

spelling that we forget how to create something with freedom and I intend to pull that creative 

side out of each and every child. 

Everywhere we look we see art. The music we listen to, the movies we watch, the buildings we 

live in, the cups we drink from, and the pictures we take on our phone. Sometimes we forget the 

world is filled with art and it’s my intention to remind students just how important art is in any 

real world situation. 

Every child is an artist and sometimes we might forget that as we get older. If I can spend the 

2019/2020 igniting a passion in art in my students the year will be a success! I look forward to 

working with your child and can’t wait to see what is in store! 

Please don’t ever hesitate to contact me with questions or concerns. 

 

Email: saffan@richmond.k12.ga.us 

Remind:  

6th Grade - @6666art 

7th Grade - @7777art 

8th Grade - @8888art 
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